
Assassination Records Review Board 

600 E Street NW    2nd Floor    Washington, DC  20530 
 

 

 

July 21, 1995 

 

 

 

Mr. Rafael C. Goyeneche III 

Managing Director 

Metropolitan Crime Commission 

   of New Orleans, Inc. 

Tidewater Place Box 40 

1440 Canal Street, Suite 2005 

New Orleans, LA 70112-2735 

 

Dear Mr. Goyeneche: 

 

This letter is a follow-up to your meeting with Thomas Samoluk on June 2, 

1995 and my letter of June 5, 1995 regarding the Assassination Records 

Review Board's interest in obtaining access to the Metropolitan Crime 

Commission's records that may be relevant to the assassination of President 

John F. Kennedy.  Mr. Samoluk tried to reach you by telephone on 

numerous occasions prior to our hearing in New Orleans on June 28, 1995, 

but was unsuccessful. 

 

As I am sure you recall, my June 5, 1995 letter was sent at your 

suggestion to be used as the basis of discussion at the June 6, 1995 

Metropolitan Crime Commission Board of Directors meeting.  The Review 



Board is interested in knowing what the result of the meeting was and 

whether or not we will be able to develop a system for the review of 

Commission records. 

 

I look forward to hearing from you in the near future.  Thank you for your 

time and attention to this matter.  

 
Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director   

                                                             

               
Telephone: (202) 724-0088    Facsimile:  (202) 724-0457 

Mr. Rafael C. Goyeneche III 

Managing Director 

Metropolitan Crime Commission 

   of New Orleans, Inc. 

Tidewater Place Box 40 

1440 Canal Street, Suite 2005 

New Orleans, LA 70112-2735 
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